
Another GREAT week at Mereside!
This week we had our first ever Learning Showcase! This 

involved all our students from Year 1 - Year 6 going on a 

showcasing adventure to a particular teachers classroom 

to share their learning about a particular area of the 

curriculum. 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS!

Learning Together, Achieving Together
Friday 13th December 2024

This week our attendance was…

         Oh no…. Let’s get to… 96%

92.3%

During this time children shared learning activities, shared their viewpoints and gave 

ideas of how we could make learning even more fun or interesting. Our older 

children worked alongside our younger children and they all left very excited as they 

made their way back to class. 

Later that day our staff meeting focussed around what the children could recall and 

remember and it was a really valuable process that allowed us to gain further 

student voice and opinion on each area of the curriculum. 

Due to the many successes of the showcase we will look to continue them on a half 

termly basis - so that the children can visit another teacher and talk about their 

learning in another area of the curriculum! Please see some photographs on the 

Curriculum Spotlight page.                                           Many thanks, Ms. Chapman



THE MERESIDE WAYBeing a learner
Isn’t it strange that we have to practice how to learn well! We have been discussing 

the ways in which we can help us learn in school. By listening well, asking questions 

and even having good home habits help us to learn. We have discussed the 

importance of having our breakfast, going to bed on time, getting exercise and more. 

During our final week of the term, we will again look at Kindness. And how Christmas 

promotes Kindness.
Above and Beyond!
Jenson (2HP)

Rana (3D) Lilly (3D) Milly Mc (3D) Peyton (3D)   Naithan (3D)   

Cody (4B)    Grace (4B) Isla (4D)   Nora (4D)   Mylah (1M)

Thomas (Y6)   Alicia (Y6)   Lydia (Y6)   Thomas (Y6)  Jaxon (Y6)

Important Reminders
Schools Alive Auditions 

Tuesday 3:15-4:14

A slip will go home this evening to 

sign up for the auditions.

Athletics and Dance ASC clubs have 

now finished for the year.

Calling Year 5 and 6 parents - We 
have places become available for 
the Waterpark trip last minute. 
Please pop into the office to 
discuss setting up a payment 
plan.



Learning Showcase






